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4th March 1936. 

Senor Don P10 del R1o-H~tega, 
Instituto Cajal, 
Madrid. 

Dear Don Pio, 

This will introduce to you Mr. Willie.m G1bson 
who has worked in our laboratory on boutons term1naux. He 
1s interested in improving his staining techn1que. He 1s 
the best type of student with a general interest in every­
thing that comes along. I am sure you will like him. 

Yours sincerely, 

~GP/HL. 


